
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
 

Building and Fire Board of Appeals 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SCHEDULED MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Building and Fire Board of 
Appeals, scheduled for August 7, 2024, has been postponed. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in 
Corona del Mar Conference Room (First Floor – Bay E), 100 Civic Center Drive, 
Newport Beach, California. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


